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TSG S2 welcomes the liaison from 3GPP TSG RAN WG2 (TSGR2#2(99)185) regarding the current working assumptions they have made regarding handover between UMTS and GSM/GPRS for handover in the packet domain. 

TSG S2 is currently working on the overall mechanisms for such handovers. TSG S2 has however not yet been able to fully resolve certain issues such as

- maintaining reasonable level of QoS during transfer from UTRAN and GSM BSS.

- flexibility in the configuration of registration areas for GSM and UMTS.

TSG S2 will communicate any progress in these areas to TSG R2. 


